
f'EoKLO ...... ,. 
November 27, 2017 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
ATTN: Document Control Desk 
11555 Rockville Pike 
Rockville, MD 20852-2738 

Subject: Oklo Inc, Project 0823 
Oklo Response to QAPD, Rev. 0, RAis 

Dear Jan Mazza, 

Oklo is submitting to the NRC the Oklo Response to the NRC Requests for Additional 
Information (RAis) regarding the Oklo Quality Assurance Program Description (QAPD), 
Revision Oas Enclosure 1 to this letter. In addition, Oklo is including a markup version for 
possible changes to the QAPD to address RAis, which is submitted as Enclosure 2. 

If you have any questions or need any additional information, please contact us at 
hello@oklo.com or (650) 550-0127. 

Sincerely, 

Jacob De Witte 
Co-Founder, CEO 
Oklo Inc 

Enclosure: (1) 
(2) 

Caroline Cochran 
Co-Founder, COO 
Oklo Inc 

Oklo Response to NRC RAis for the Oklo QAPD, Rev. 0 
Oklo QAPD with proposed markups for addressing RAis 

cc (with enclosures): 

Jan Mazza, Project Manager, Advanced Reactor and Policy Branch, Division of Engineering, 
Infrastructure and Advanced Reactors, Office of New Reactors \ 
John Segala, Chief, Advanced Reactor and Policy Branch, Division of Engineering, Infrastructure and 
Advanced Reactors, Office of New Reactors 
John Monninger, Director, Division of Safety Systems, Risk Assessment, and Advanced Reactors 
Michael E. Mayfield, Acting Deputy Director, Office of New Reactors 
Vonna Ordaz, Acting Director, Office of New Reactors 
Michael R. Johnson, Deputy Executive Director for Reactor and Preparedness ProgrJms 
Victor M. McCree, Executive Director of Operations 
Catherine Haney, Regional Administrator, Region II 
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